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‘The smallest of all seeds… grow 

and become the largest of plants’  
                    The Parable of the  Mustard Seed 

 

Our Christian Values 
 

Hope 
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Dear Families, 

 

A huge thank you to 

everyone who came to 

our Summer Fair on 

Saturday. We raised an 

impressive £2145!  

School Uniform 

Our school uniform for September can be ordered online 

directly from My Clothing . 

 

There is currently 10% off all orders using the code 

SAVE10.  

Our uniform list is available on our website: https://

www.watermoorprimary-dgat.org.uk/uniform 

Thank you! 

A heartfelt thanks to one of our parents, The 

Cotswold Baker who kindly gifted our hardworking 

team some cupcakes last week!  

Sports Day 

What a shame that the weather thwarted us once again for Sports Day on 

Wednesday. It was still very lovely to welcome our families in for a picnic lunch. 

Looking at the weather for next week, we cannot be assured of a sunny day on Friday 

12th at present. Therefore, we will be filming the field events in classes over the 

course of next week.  

We invite families in for a picnic lunch at 12:30 in classrooms, with videos of the 

field events to watch together (we’ll play several times for siblings!). If the weather 

holds, we will then move to the field for track events with early finish after. 

Failing this, it will be an earlier finish straight after lunch (children can stay until 3:15pm 

or for after-school club as normal if preferred). 

We hope that this compromise minimises any disruption on the day and means you 

can make plans well in advance. Thank you. 

Key events next week: 

Best wishes and have a wonderful weekend, 

 

Mrs L Smith 

Headteacher 

Mon 8th July  Y5 at Kingshill 

Moving-Up Morning 

Tues 9th July  

Wed 10th July  

Thurs 11th July New YR children in 1:30-3:00pm 

Fri 12th July Sports Day 12:30pm onwards 

Our Vision Award winners this week: 

Reception: Jacob 

Y1: Polly 

Y2: Isaac 

Y3: Amelie 

Y4: Henry 

Y5: Ruben 

Y6: Tristan 

https://myclothing.com/collections/watermoor-church-of-england-primary-school-pupil-uniform-26984
https://www.watermoorprimary-dgat.org.uk/uniform
https://www.watermoorprimary-dgat.org.uk/uniform
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555166701873
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61555166701873
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This week in Fireflies we have been 

reading The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

and tasting some of the delicious things 

he ate, including a melon! 

Fawns Class have enjoyed a fabulous 

afternoon of learning—after 

outdoor PE, they explored seeds 

and fruits in science! 

Pixies have loved exploring their 

redeveloped outdoor environment 

this term! 
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Unicorns had a fantastic time at Crocodiles of the World! 

Griffins designed and created Mayan masks as part of their history learning. 

Dragons enjoyed a local trip to learn more about rivers to support their 

learning in Geography. 
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Giants Class explored shadows as part of 

their science learning this term.  

Year 6 made Origami frogs to kickstart their new 

writing unit! 


